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SPORT SC ST 
-Ken Payton-

On the 13th of next 
month the district 
basketball season 
opens again;. The' first 
game of the season for 
LCHS , will be Big Fork 
here. The out!look is 
good for, the Lions 
this year ’ vowing to 
the fact that they 
have about eight re
turning lettermen, a 
good coach, and last 
Friday were on the 
long end of a 29 to 12 
score against -the LCHS 
alumni.
The Lions are out to 

win this year and win 
they will. I’ve 
watched them practice 
many times, but unfor
tunately missed the 
game last Friday night 
To my notion kids they 
are plenty' hot this 
year. Good players? 
Man, they’re loaded 
with them. Art Purdy 
is hot as a fire
cracker and so is Bob 
McKenzie. Duane Meuli 
and Bill Gwynn are 
making baskets right 
and left. All of them 
are worth mentioning, 
but space doesn't oer- 
nit it. The Lions have 
lots of subs too. All 
of then will play hard 
in the pinches and in 
my opinion they will 
bring us through with 
flying colors.
Yes, this year we're 

going to win first 
place in the league. 
And kids, I've said 
this before and I’ll 
say it again, and I'll 
keep on saying it. We 
need you to win games 
too. If the team knows 
you're backing then it 
can make the differ
ence between an even, 
lose, or draw. Do you 
want to see your team 
win? Then do something 
besides talk about it. 
It doesn't make any 
difference if we have 
2,000 or 200 in the 
school we can still 
win.
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C oach  Buc idey 1 

Is In te rv iew ed

"The basketball 
team will do its best," 
Coach Buckley said, 
"but we will have no 
winning team unless 
the student body gets 
behind the team and 
gives it some support!'
Also in the inter

view Monday, the Coach 
said, "the school 
spirit here is very 
bad and something 
should be done about 
it."
The Coach had noth

ing to say as to how 
he felt about the Big 
Fork game here on the 
thirteenth, or of the 
outcome of the con
ference. He did say 
however, "we are un
beaten and untied so 
far, I hone we remain 
the same."_
Stub Bacl<- 
As Janitor
Elmer (Stub) Johnson 

started as building 
custodian for LCHS 
last Monday, November 
18. He had previously 
been janitor for al
most eight years when 
he resigned his job to 
attain that of a "cat 
skinner" for Jack 
Stevens toward the end 
of last year.
Max Campbell has 

been the janitor for 
LCHS through the sum
mer months and up to 
November 17, when he 
resigned.
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Libby Is Cham pronO f 
Western D iv is ion

Libby Terriers de
feated • the , Hamilton 
Broncs 31-G" ‘for* ‘West
ern Divisional Champ
ionship on th& Libby 
Gridiron, Nov. 16.

The weather was 
ideal for football and 
.the game was' attended 
by a large crowd.
Hamilton's dark red 

white and blue uni
forms combined with 
Libby's blue uniforms 
brightened up the 
field.
Libby kicked off to 

Hamilton at the open
ing of phe game. Al- 
through the game ■the 
two teams unable to 
make any great yardage 
by running, resorted 
to passing, but was 
stopped here by
Libby's strong defen
sive backfield.
Junior C.halcraft, 

Duane Meuli, Robert 
McKenzie, Hubert
McKenzie, Frank Mason, 
and Leo Peltier
attended the game from 
Eureka.

G.A.A. Will
Sponsor Dance

Committee's have 
been appointed in the 
G.A.A. for a dance 
which is to be given 
soon at the Community 
Hall. The exact date 
has not been decided 
as yet.
Lita Lynn, treasurer 

of the G.A.A. resign
ed, and Opal Roberts 
was elected.

REXALL DOLL 
CONTEST

14 B eau tifu l Dojis 
To Be G iven A w a y

• ANY GIRL UNDER 12 
MAY BE ENTERED

• MONEY SPENT IN 
THE DRUG STORE 
COUNTS FOR VOTES

• CONTEST ENDS 
DECEMBER 24

EUREKA DRUG STORE


